
                                               PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL 

                                             Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone                            

                                     Tel:  01977 704344 
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25th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Early school closing times. 

School will close early for the Easter holidays with staggered finishing times of at 2.15pm for 

Nursery (Crocodiles) and Reception classes (Elephants & Monkeys).  

 

Year 1 (Giraffes & Kangaroos) and Year 2 classes (Tigers & Lions) will close at 2.30pm. 

 

Absence reporting. 
 

If you child is going to be absent from school please contact the school office or leave a 

message on the absence line. Please do not send a message through the class Dojo app. 

 

 

Reporting of a positive Covid-19 test result. 

 

All schools are being asked to ensure parents, carers and staff are aware of the following 

information and relevant arrangements regarding positive cases in the holidays:  

 

If your child or a staff member tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having 

developed symptoms within 48 hours (2 days) of leaving school on Friday, 26th March, 

you should contact school as soon as possible by the following email. 

headteacher@purston.wakefield.sch.uk 

 

Parents and carers should also follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and 

Trace.  

 

Have a happy and safe Easter.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.    

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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